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Miss Becky Sanford 
Chief, Acquisitions Branch 
Motion Picture Service 

U. S. Information Agency 
Washington, D.C.

Dear Miss Sanfords

April 22, 1955

RECEIVED 
APR 25' 1955 
j.v.aa

At the request of Mr, Eugene Troy 
we are sending you a ifirnm print of THE SINGING EARTH 
for a preview. It will be shipped on April 27 and we 
will appreciate it if you return it promptly after the 
preview since this film is part of our circulating 
collection.

If you decide to purchase a print 
please contact Mrs, Dorr directly since we do not 
have access to the negative.

Sincerely yours,

Margareta Akermark 
Circulation Director 
Film Library

CCj Mr. Eugene S. Troy 
Jt Dr. J.V.N.Dorr

99 Park Avenue 
New York 16


